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28th February 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Book Week 

On Monday 3rd March the author David Fuller will be doing workshops with the KS2 

classes. If you would like to pre-order his books, order forms were sent out with the 

newsletter on the last day of last term. David will also be selling signed copies of his 

books after school on Monday, but he will only be able to take payment in cash or by 

paypal. 

 

The Scholastic Book fair will take place from 3pm on Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th 

March. All children will have been given a £1 book voucher, which can be used towards 

the cost of a book. The school receives a great rate of commission on books ordered by 

parents at the fair, which enables us to buy lots of lovely new books for the classrooms. 

Please note that the book fair will be cashless, so payments will need to be made by card 

or phone. 

 

Thursday 6th March is World Book Day. Children are invited to come to school dressed 

as a book character, or something related to a book, if they would like to do so. 

 

Safeguarding – a reminder 

We do appreciate that there may be occasions when children (and adults!) might need to 

use the toilet whilst waiting for the children to come out of school at the end of the day. 

In this situation, you are very welcome to enter the school through the office and use 

the staff and visitor toilet. However, please do not enter the school through any 

other door, and do not use, or take a child to use, the children’s toilets. This is for 

clear safeguarding reasons and to protect all of the children in our care. 

 

Year 1 Continuous Provision 

Mrs Mockler and her team would like to say a very big thank you for all of the items that 

have been donated to the class to support with Continuous Provision. Your donations 

have been very gratefully received and put to good use already!  

 



Revd. Kelly’s message 

This term in Collective Worship we will be focusing on Lent and the journey to Easter.  

Next week we start Lent with Ash Wednesday where we will be thinking about the things 

that we may have done wrong, both personally and as a society and say sorry. Each 

week through Lent we will be looking at different parables.  These are the stories that 

Jesus told and what we can learn from them and apply in our lives today.   

  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 
Tina Holditch 

Headteacher 
 


